
Consolidated Carpet Earns Healthcare Certification 
Through Starnet Worldwide & AAHID

Consolidated Carpet is proud to announce our recent Heatlhcare 
Certification through Starnet Commercial Flooring Partnership and 
the American Academy of Healthcare Interior Designers. 

Citing our history of successful healthcare projects such as NYU 
Langone Medical Center, Alexandria Center and Mount Sinai Medical 
Center, we’ve established our commitment to the healthcare segment. 
Along with our experience in the segment, Sales Executive Louis Pisani 
excelled at the training and certification test, becoming a Certified 
Starnet Healthcare Specialist here at Consolidated Carpet.

This partnership provides a great deal of benefits for our customers 
and partners,  while establishing our organization as an expert in 
the healthcare segment. We are able to provide our customers with  
comprehensive product portfolio of flooring solutions for healthcare 
communities, priced specially for Healthcare Certified Partners. 
Consolidated Carpet continues to maintain proficiency in healthcare 
flooring products, installation, and maintenance and can provide 
customers with exceptional skills in budgeting products and services 
for healthcare facilities. Educated in Evidence Based Design and 
informed decisions, we can assist in producing the best outcomes for 
the healthcare community.

For more information on Consolidated Carpet’s Healthcare 
Certification, supported by Starnet Commercial Flooring Partnership 
and AAHID, please visit Starnet’s website at www.starnetflooring.com.
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